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March 2, 1992 RSC525

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTH: Document control Desk
Washington, D.O. 20555,

Re: Docket 50-156; 10 CFR 50.64C

Dear Sirs:

By letter dated February 19, 1992, the Department of Energy has
,

notified us that funding for the safety analysis phase of
conversion to low enrichment fuel will be available during fiscal
year 1992. A copy of the DOE letter is attached.

Since this phase is for the initiation (computations and safety
analysis portions only) of the refuelling , it is not yet
possible to present the Commission with a schedule for the
remaining portions of the refuelling in accordance with section
lii of the Part 50 reference.

This notification is sent you in compliance with 10 CFR Part
SS.64C.

Very truly yours,

J. Cashwell
Reactor Director

Enclosure: copy of DOE letter

XC: NRC, Region III, w/o attachment
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